
     Our preschool class 

has been busy!  Last 

week we made a 

Thanksgiving turkey 

art project out of cof-

fee filters.  They 

turned out really neat.  

You can see them 

hanging up in our hall-

way!  We learned a lot 

about Thanksgiving and 

what it means.  On 

Monday we made a 

Thankful Turkey to 

hang in the hallway.  

We were each given a 

turkey feather and 

had to draw a picture 

of something or some-

one that we were 

thankful for.  Ms. 

Wiepen then added 

words to describe our 

picture!   

   The theme of the 

week was N is for num-

bers.  We explored 

numbers 1-10 but 

mainly focused on num-

bers 1 and 2.  Ms. 

Wiepen also made a 

new game for us to 

play.  It is called, 

“Don’t get zapped.”  

We have to draw a 

popsicle stick out of 

the jar and then count 

the dots and read the 

number on the stick.  

If we are right we get 

to keep it.  If we are 

wrong  we count the 

dots as a class and the 

stick goes back into the 

jar.  There are some 

sticks that say, 

“Zapped!”  If we pull one 

of those out we have to 

put all of our sticks back 

in.  When the time runs 

out whoever has the 

most sticks is the win-

ner.  This game is a big 

hit in the classroom and 

is asked for everyday!!!  

We get a lot of good 

practice learning to 

count with this game! 

I would like to wish everyone a 

Happy Thanksgiving!  Enjoy your ex-

tended weekend and some good 

food.  Take a little time to remem-

ber  what you are thankful for and 

show others that you care about 

them this holiday season.  

Travel safe and stay warm! 

Look at what we learned this week! 
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Special Notes   

I would like to make tin 
can robots next week if 
possible.  Instead of 
throwing away your 

soup, vegetable or fruit 
cans this weekend I 
would appreciate it if 
you send them washed 
to school with your 

child. Also if you have 
milk jug lids we could 
use those.  Any trash 
or recycled material 
that you think would 

work on a robot please 
send it to school!  Do 

not go out and buy any-
thing specific.  These 
will be made mostly 

from recycled materi-
als.  Thank you in ad-

vance!   

I would like them by 
Tuesday! 

Next weeks theme 

R is for Rein-

deer, red and 

robots! 

Happy Thanksgiving 


